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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The fire districts of Columbia County including Columbia River Fire & Rescue, Clatskanie Fire
District, Mist-Birkenfeld Fire District, Oregon Department of Forestry, Scappoose Fire District
and Vernonia Fire District met yesterday to discuss the current state of fire related activity in our
communities. Due to the prolonged summer drv season, we are extending our burn ban until
further notice.

We are anticipating upcoming rainfall, a much-needed weather change for our area. However,
the amount of rainfall predicted will not immediately lessen the fire danger in our region. For the
burn ban to be lified we will need cooler temperatures and additional rainfall. The Oregon
Department of Forestry has the authority to end fire season and they are monitoring and will
update us when that time has come. Please continue to monitor our fire districts” social media
pages for any updates.

Under the contiued ban, recreational fires are still allowed unless we are in an Air Quality Ban.
We encourage everyone to tarp your burn piles to keep it dry in preparation for the burn season.

Escaped fires of any kind resulting in property damage of requiring suppression efforts from a
fire agency. may result in fines and individual financial responsibility for damages cavsed.

For additional information regarding 2022 fire season please visit:
https:www.oregon.cov/ODE Fire Pages Restrictions aspx

ODF Fire Restriction page: (click on Columbia County when the map loads)
z:/mizapps.odf oreson zov/firerestrictions pfr html




